
 

We are hosting a 
community drop-in event 
in your area  
High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain. This event 
is an opportunity for you to find out more about the project and what it 
means for the local area. 

HS2 and BBV in Streethay at Boley Park Community 
Hall, 7 Ryknild Street, Lichfield WS14 9XU on Monday 11 
July 

At this event you can find out more about HS2, what it means for the local area and have your questions answered 
by the HS2 and BBV team. 
Come along to talk to us and ask questions. 
 

 



 

 

 

  

 
Monday 11 July at 2:30pm to 5:30pm 
Venue: Boley Park Community Hall, 7 Ryknild Street, 
Lichfield WS14 9XU 

  Freephone 08081 434 434  
Minicom 08081 456 472 

Email hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk 
Website www.hs2.org.uk 

 To keep up to date with what is 
happening in your local area, visit: 

www.hs2inyourarea.co.uk 

We look forward to meeting you. 
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